
NHS ANNOUNCEMents 
monday, DECEMBER 4, 2017 

 
Wilted Rose Contestants - there is practice Dec 7th after school until 4:30 in the auditorium.   
 
The Wilted Rose Pageant is back!  This Friday, Dec 8th the pageant will begin at 6:00PM in the 
auditorium.  Cost is $5 to enter.  Contestants will be modeling desserts for a dessert auction!  
It's going to be a great night!  Come see the fun!   
 
Students, the library will be closed in the mornings due to testing.  
ALSO, IF THERE IS A "NO ENTER" SIGN ON THE DOOR, THAT MEANS ABSOLUTELY DO NOT 
ENTER! 
 
CHRISTMAS SPIRIT WEEK IS DECEMBER 4TH – DECEMBER 8TH AND STUDENT COUNCIL WOULD 
LOVE FOR OUT SPIRITED FALCONS TO PARTICIPATE! 

 
 

DECEMBER 5TH – HOLIDAY HATS – SANTA HATS 
DECEMBER 6TH – CANDY CANE CHRISTMAS – 9TH – 10TH – WEAR WHITE/11TH-12TH – WEAR RED 

DECEMBER 7TH – SANTA’S WORKSHOP – ELF ATTIRE 
DECEMBER 8TH – FESTIVE FLANNELS – PLAID SHIRTS 

 
FALCONS, want to spread some Christmas cheer to your friends or your loved ones?  Buy them 
a Candy Cane Gram for $1.  See any Falcon Line member or come to room 106 to purchase one.  
They will be delivered Dec 14th.  Deadline to buy is Dec 13th! Merry Christmas! 
 
Attn: Falcons--next week is Christmas Spirit Week.  We will have dress up days, holiday 
contests, and a pep rally on Dec 7th.  We are also offering Pictures with Falcon Claus on  
Dec. 7th during lunch shifts in room 106 for $2.  You can take with your phone or we will print 
them for you with our camera!  All proceeds go to Woody's Home for Veterans!  Come help out 
the Veterans and celebrate the Christmas season! 
 
If you are interested in playing football next year, tryouts will be next Tuesday, December 5, 
after school. Please bring your own clothes and cleats.  
 
SENIOR SURVIVOR! Your next challenge is out-check the list to see if you are still in. You are to 
decorate one teacher's door for Christmas.  Doors must be decorated by Dec 5th.  Come by 
room 106 to tell Mrs. Hearron, whose door you will be decorating.  Supplies must be donated 
by you.  You cannot decorate doors during class.  Doors will be checked at the end of the school 
day on Dec 5th!  Who will survive? 
 
Mrs. Ricks would like to say a big “Thank You” to each of you who helped make this year’s 
Snowball Dance an astounding success.   Thank you to all faculty, staff, and students for 
donating your time, money and talents to benefit the Exceptional students of Northwood and 
our guest schools.   
 
 

LUNCH MENU:  Spicy Chicken Patties and Beef Tip Fingers 

 
REMEMBER STUDENTS:  

“THE SECRET OF GETTING AHEAD IS GETTING STARTED” 
 
 
 


